February 12, 2024

Subject:  Global Communication — PFAS-containing Raw Materials in FREKOTE®

Dear Valued Customer:

Henkel Corporation ("Henkel”) is committed to providing the highest level of service to its customers,
including timely communication of changes impacting our product offerings. This notification is to inform

you that Henkel will be removing PFAS-containing (Perfluoroalkyl and polyfluoroalkyl substances) raw
materials in the following products (“Products”):

Product Name IDH

LOCTITE FREKOTE 770-NC 5GA AERO 1873029
LOCTITE FREKOTE 770-NC 1GA AERO 1873026
LOCTITE FREKOTE 770-NC DR AERO 1873027
LOCTITE FREKOTE 770NC 5L M/L 380979
LOCTITE FREKOTE 770-NC DR1GAL EN 416032
LOCTITE FREKOTE 770-NC DR 420422
LOCTITE FREKOTE 770NC AEROSOL 398489
LOCTITE FREKOTE 770NC 190L M/L 2380754
LOCTITE FREKOTE 770NC 25L M/L 380981

This change will go into effect as of September 1 2024. To ensure adherence to finished good
specifications, Henkel maintains strict adherence to its Quality System requirements during this
qualification process. Based on Henkel internal testing we do not anticipate any impact to form, fit, or
function of these Products due to this change.

Please contact your local Henkel sales representative if you have any questions or require further
information.

Thank you for your support of our products. We look forward to your continued business.

With Best Regards,

Jake Vlacich Joseph Schultz
Henkel Corporation Henkel Corporation
Regional Product Manager Product Development

Yake Wlacich Zaseph, Schulty
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